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Autumn 2024 

As we reach the end of this first Autumn half term, we would like to take a moment to celebrate all the 
wonderful achievements of our pupils and staff over the past few weeks. From settling into new classes to 
tackling exciting new topics, everyone has worked incredibly hard. Our classrooms have been filled with 
creativity, curiosity, and collaboration as the children embraced learning with enthusiasm. 

I am especially grateful for everyone’s efforts with the new start-time in the morning. Never has 10 minutes 
felt so significant! Thank you for your help and understanding. Pupil attendance this term has also been 
tremendous. Despite some Winter bugs, our whole school attendance is currently over 96% which is sig-
nificantly above the national average. 

A special highlight this term was a visit from Paralympian Jack Rutter, who inspired us all with his incredi-
ble story of resilience and determination. Jack spoke about overcoming challenges, setting goals, and 
staying positive even in difficult circumstances. The children were captivated by his journey and left feeling 
motivated to face their own challenges with courage and perseverance. 

We have also enjoyed getting back into our own sports, with fantastic participation in our after-school 
clubs, friendly matches and tournaments. Thank you to all our families and the staff team here at school, 
for their support in ensuring that as many children as possible can take part in these opportunities. 

Looking ahead, we are excited to start planning for our festive Christmas activities, which are always a 
highlight of the school year. Dates and details for these events can be found in this newsletter. 

As we head into the half-term break, we wish you all a restful and enjoyable time with your loved ones, 
and we look forward to seeing everyone back refreshed and ready for the next half term! 

Happy half-term, 
 

Mr Moran 

      

 

 

We are thrilled to announce that Paralympian Jack Rutter recently  

visited our school, putting the children through an  

inspiring  fitness circuit, followed by an assembly where he shared his  

incredible journey to becoming a Paralympian. The event was truly  

motivational, and thanks to everyone's generous support, we raised an 

amazing £3,221.70!  

                               A big thank you to everyone who sponsored and made this event a huge success  



What’s on…. 
 

November 
Mon 4th INSET DAY (School Closed) 

Weds 6th Nov Guitar Concert 
Tues 12th Nov NCMP YR & Y6 

Fri 15th Children in Need Dress Down Day 
Tues 19th NSPCC Assembly 

W/b Mon 25th Parent Consultations 
Fri 29th 3pm PTA Christmas Fair 

 
December 

w/c 2nd Dec Last week of after school clubs 
Weds 4th 1pm KS2 Carol Concert at  

St Mary’s Catholic Church 
Friday 6th 6pm KS2 Carol Concert at  

St Mary’s Catholic Church 
Mon 9th Infant Nativity 

Tues 10th Infant Nativity 
Fri 13th Cinema trip (whole school) 

Weds 18th School Christmas Dinner & Christmas Jumper 
Day 

Fri 20th Dec Last Day of Autumn Term 
Mon 23rd Dec - Weds 3rd January Christmas Holidays 

 
January 

Mon 6th INSET DAY (School Closed) 
Tuesday 7th Spring Term Starts 

Weds 15th Deadline to apply for Reception 2025 
 

March 
Mon 3rd Secondary School Offer day Y6 

 
May 

Mon 12th—Thurs 15th Y6 SATs 
 

June 
Tues 17t– Fri 20th Y6 London Trip 

 

If your child is interested in 

learning to play a musical 

instrument,  

Cornwall Music Service Trust 

are able to provide lessons 

during the school day. 

They offer strings, wood-

wind, brass, guitar , key-

board  and piano and  

percussion. 

Please sign up online:- 

https://cmst.co.uk/signup 

Dear Parents, 

Have you ordered your school photos 
yet? A polite reminder that the clos-
ing date for free delivery back to 
school is  Wednesday 30th October 
2024.  Order through the Tempest 
website using your unique link or vis-
it www.tempest-orders.co.uk  

If you need any assistance in ordering 
your photos, feel free to contact 
Tempest on 01736 751555 (option 3). 

Many thanks, 

SMS TEXT 

 For free delivery to school on your 
child’s  photographs order 

Reception class have settled 

into their new school routine 

brilliantly.  They have made 

new friends, bread rolls and 

played musical instruments 

and met their buddies in  

Class 5.  

What a wonderful first half 

term we have all had  

together.  

http://www.tempest-orders.co.uk/


Parents are very  

welcome to come to our 

Celebration Assembly ,  

every Friday at 2.45pm 

 

If you as parents have any busi-

ness contacts, who might be able 

to help sponsor our Y6 London 

trip, or have any suggestions for 

fundraising, we would be pleased 

to hear from you.  

 

 

 

 

 

year 6’s will begin raising 

money for the poppy appeal.  

The prices for each item are: 

Slap bands - £1.50 

Paper Poppies - 25p 

Poppy Key Ring - 50p 

Wrist band - £1 

Poppy Sticker - 5p  

 

 

 

 

We donated 86.6kg of food 

to the Penryn and Falmouth 

Foodbank 



Autumn Term Menu 



Year 5 & 6 had a friendly 

netball match against king 

Charles and St Francis this 

term. 

Great team work!! 



Class 2 

Class Two had a wonderful visit to Falmouth Fire 

Station. The children have been studying 'The Great 

Fire of London' in History and this trip showed the 

children what fire fighters do now and how they still 

use some of the tools that were used to combat the 

fight during 'The Great Fire of London'.  

 
 

This half term, Year 4 have accomplished so much in such a 

short time! They produced fantastic pieces of writing based 

on the legend of King Midas, showcasing their creativity 

and growing storytelling skills. They also worked hard on 

non-chronological reports, using their knowledge of the 

Ancient Greeks to create informative and well-structured 

pieces. In science, the class confidently presented the 

digestive system in groups, explaining the process with 

clarity and teamwork. On top of all this, they've been dedi-

cated to improving their times tables, working hard on 

TTRS to boost their speed and accuracy. I'm incredibly 

proud of their effort and achievements so far! 

Jane Mills Year 4 Class Teacher 

 

 

Year 5, we have been so interested in 

learning about Ancient Egypt from 

mummies to the pyramids! Our bud-

ding artists have also been monotone 

painting for our book 'The Ghost in the 

Garden'.   


